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From: White, John (WSF)
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2007 11:50 AM
To: Beebe, Judy A.
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Berman, Rob (Consultant)
Subject: RE: AWV Emergency Closure Plan

Judy (and Mike),

Thanks so much for the prompt response!  Sending them interagency mail would probably be fine, since we are just up 
the street from you.  

Mike - per our meeting yesterday, we are hoping to get a couple still shots captured from the earthquake video to build 
our Colman Dock emergency response communications plan around.  I believe Rob Berman will be calling to identify who 
to coordinate with on that, but ultimately that it the most important thing for us to have quickly, since we need it to brief our 
Exec Director, Ops Director and Communications Director.

Was great visiting briefly, hope to be able to stop by a bit more regularly and catch up sometime.  

John
_____________________________________________ 
From: Beebe, Judy A.  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2007 11:25 AM
To: White, John (WSF)
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant)
Subject: AWV Emergency Closure Plan

John:  I have the four 3-ring binders of the AWV Emergency Closure Plan that Mike asked to have made for 
you.  Are you in a rush to get them?  I can have someone hand-deliver to you, or I can send them via WSDOT 
inter-office mail.

Thanks.

Judy


